

Board of County Commissioners

5334 South Prince Street Littleton, Colorado 80120-1136

> Phone: 303-795-4630 Fax: 303-738-7894 TDD: 303-795-4644

www.arapahoegov.com

commissioners@arapahoegov.com

October 27, 2014

Denise Stephens
Director of Economic Development
City of Littleton
2255 W. Berry Avenue
Littleton, CO 80120
edds@littletongov.org

NANCY A. DOTY

District 1

NANCY N. SHARPE District 2

ROD BOCKENFELD
District 3

NANCY JACKSON

District 4

BILL L. HOLEN District 5

Dear Ms. Stephens,

Arapahoe County is committed to promoting strong economic development programs in our community and the Board of County Commissioners is committed to providing quality services to our businesses and citizens.

The Denver South Economic Development Partnership recently brought it to the attention of the Arapahoe County Commissioners that Foro Energy is expanding and that the company is considering both Arapahoe County and Houston as possible locations. We have met with Foro Energy and begun our formal process for the business personal property tax rebate.

Foro Energy appears poised for significant growth with 64 new jobs coming from one new project alone. Foro's cutting edge technology is an important advancement for one of the state's key industries, oil and gas. With high wages and highly educated workers the company is clearly an asset to our community.

We look forward to working with the City of Littleton, the Colorado Office of Economic Development and International Trade, the Denver South Economic Development Partnership to help Foro Energy expand in our community.

Sincerely,

Nancy A. Doty

Nancy I

Arapahoe County Board of Commissioners, Chair